
NOTICE 
 

Service New Brunswick will soon be introducing important changes to the payment 
system for on-line clients of SNB's Registry and Mapping Services. 
 
On June 1, 2003, SNB will: 

• 
• 

• 

• 

• 
• 
• 

• 

• 

Eliminate our current payment system.  
Cease billing our on-line Registry and Mapping Services customers on a 
monthly basis.   
Begin offering the convenience of a new automated electronic payment 
system.   

 
Our new automated payment system - electronic funds transfer (EFT) - will 
eliminate the need for cheques and will automatically transfer funds directly from 
your bank account to SNB. 
 
Here’s how it works: 

Once we have your banking information and your authorization, we will set 
up a direct link with your bank account. 
As we do now, we’ll track your charges over a monthly billing period. 
At the end of each month, we’ll tally up your charges.  
On the first business day of each month, your bank account will transfer to 
SNB the amount you owe us for the previous month’s usage. 
On the same day, you’ll receive a notification via email from us that your 
monthly payment has been transferred. 
If you continue to use SNB's Registry and Mapping Services, this process will 
be repeated on the first business day of each month.  

 
What else should you know? 

• You will no longer receive monthly invoices.  
•  Any outstanding balances as of May 31st, shall be collected by EFT on the 

first business day of June. 
 
We still need your help: 

• Included in this package is a client registration form.  We need you to return 
this to us with your banking information and authorization by May 5, 2003.   

• Forms and instructions are also available online at www.snb.ca (under News 
and Announcements). 

• Notify us of any changes to your banking information and email address as 
they arise.  

 
Who to call for more information: 

• If you’ve got questions or concerns, please contact  David Gaudet 
Telephone (506) 856-3781, Email: david.gaudet@snb.ca 
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